



September 16, 2020

William Flanagan, BA, JD, DEA, LLM President and Vice-Chancellor University of Alberta 2-24 South Academic Building Edmonton, AB T6G 2G7

Dear President Flanagan:

Congratulations on the occasion of your installation as the 14th President and Vice-Chancellor of the University of Alberta. Enclosed are greetings to you on behalf of Acadia University and our Board of Governors.

I wish you every success in your term as President and please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable installation celebration.

Sincerely

Dr. Peter Ricketts

President and Vice-Chancellor

Enclosure